
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD OF CLAY COUNTY 
LEGAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

  

         The School Board of Clay County will hold a Public Hearing on 

Thursday,  February 2, 2017 in the Board Room at the Teacher In-service Center at 

Fleming Island High, 2233 Village Square Parkway, Orange Park, Florida, for the 

purpose of public comment on recommended instructional materials for K-12 Social 

Studies Adoption. The public is encouraged to view all materials being considered for 

adoption at the Clay County Instructional Resources Homepage:  

http://www.oneclay.net/adoptions-under-consideration.html  

Authority for this open public meeting is in accordance with Florida Statute 1006.283. 

Anyone having any legal objection to the substance or propriety of this action is 

encouraged to notify the Superintendent’s Office prior to the Public Hearing.  All 

persons wishing to speak on this policy may do so at this Public Hearing. 

 The economic impact on all affected persons is budgeted at $1.6 million over a 

period of five years.  

 All objections and questions on legal issues should be brought to the attention of 

the Superintendent of Schools in Green Cove Springs, Monday through Friday, between 

the hours of 7:30 a.m. until noon, and 1:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. and an attempt made to 

resolve these objections and questions prior to the Public Meeting.  

 

Notice must be published by December 22, 2016. 

 

http://www.oneclay.net/adoptions-under-consideration.html

